
 

Creative Curriculum 

We will be looking at ‘Festivals and  

Celebrations’ around the UK and the World.  

We will be creating fabulous art work and 

looking at food from around the world. We 

will continue to develop our map work. The 

children will listen to and create musical 

pieces from around the world. 

PE is on Monday and Thursdays. 

Next Forest School session is Tuesday 7th 

November   

Things to remember . . . 

 A warm coat. 

 Little Wandle reading folder every day. Please 
write in your child’s yellow reading record when 
they have read at home. 

 Library books returned on Tuesdays. 

 PE kit every day. As PE could be outside for 
some sessions, please send jogging bottoms and 
jacket. 

 Water bottle (no juice) every day. 

 KS1 Homework is set on Fridays. Spellings for KS1  
are uploaded to Google Classroom every 
Wednesday. Please help your child practice 
their spellings each week. We may also send 
home phonics homework to support learning 
too. 

Remember you can contact us on our school 
emails for any queries. 

Many thanks, Mrs H and Class 1 Team. 

Colour My World! 

Some people make the world a better place just by being there - just like our wonderful  

children in Class 1. This half term we are looking at how there are different people in our 
world and what celebrations and festivals they share with us. 


